April 20, 1996

C.P.A. Investigations & Security Services, Suite #302, 151-10090 152nd Street, Surrey, B.C., V3R 8X8

Re: Letter of Recommendation

Attention: John Pisarski

This letter is to recommend C.P.A. Investigations and Security Services for future work at other public events.

On April 11, 1996, the B.C. Liberal Riding Association of Richmond Centre held their Candidate Nomination Selection Meeting. This event was attended by about 450 people including the press. The ages of the attendees ranged from young children to seniors. The presence of both male and female operatives with inter-operative radio communication ensured control throughout the evening. They were known and respected by the local RCMP who occasionally stopped by.

We, the Riding Association Executive, enjoyed working with C.P.A. We found that we obtained value and service from them and would use them again for other events.

Yours truly,

Donald J. Flintoff

Riding Assocation President #848

Sonald of Mintaff

B.C. Liberals Richmond Centre